
 
 

 

August	26,	2019	
	
	
	
Dear	Families,	
	
	
Hello!	I	would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	to	introduce	myself.	My	name	is	Jean	Han	and	I	will	be	
working	as	a	student	teacher	in	your	student’s	classroom	this	fall.	I	am	a	Math	major	and	English	
minor	in	Secondary	Education	at	Central	Michigan	University.	In	order	to	graduate	in	December	of	
2019,	I	will	be	completing	the	last	semester	of	my	undergraduate	program	by	teaching	at	
Northview	High	School!	I	am	looking	forward	to	growing	as	an	educator	and	to	further	your	
student’s	educational	journey.	
	
During	my	four	years	as	a	Centralis	Scholar	in	the	Honors	program	at	CMU,	I	was	able	to	learn	and	
grow	in	various	environments.	I	had	amazing	opportunities	to	study	abroad	in	South	Korea,	
Australia,	Ireland,	and	Italy	-	all	of	these	countries	provided	me	with	unique	experiences	that	have	
inspired	and	shaped	me	into	who	I	am	today	and	who	I	want	to	be	as	a	future	educator.	More	
specifically,	my	field	experience	at	the	Youthreach	Center	in	Mayo,	Ireland	prepared	me	to	work	
with	students	with	little	mathematical	skills	and	low	learning	interest.	I	challenged	students	to	help	
them	see	and	learn	mathematics	through	a	positive	perspective	-	a	good	attitude	can	change	many	
outcomes.	
	
I	believe	that	good	leadership	truly	encourages	personal	growth	and	have	always	been	passionate	
in	everything	I	do.	From	high	school	senior	class	President	to	President	of	the	Honors	Math	Club	at	
CMU,	I	have	refined	my	organization	and	communication	skills.	I	was	also	the	Vice	President	of	the	
Ski	and	Snowboard	Club	at	CMU	so	I	am	excited	to	get	involved	with	various	clubs	and	groups	at	
Northview	High	School,	I	want	to	help	your	student	become	their	own	confident	leader	in	the	
community.	
	
I	will	be	in	the	classroom	full-time	from	the	first	day	of	the	school	year	to	the	middle	of	December,	
teaching	lessons,	conducting	small	group	activities,	co-teaching,	and	learning	as	much	as	I	can	from	
Mrs.	Ely.	I	am	looking	forward	to	working	with	your	student	-	thank	you	for	the	opportunity!	
	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Yejean	Han	
 
 


